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  The Creation of Modern Buenos Aires Joel
Horowitz,2024-04-01 The Creation of Modern Buenos
Aires examines the impact of civic associations on
the culture and the society of Buenos Aires and
their ties to politics in the first decades of the
twentieth century. The period saw the emergence of
the modern political system with true appeals to
the voters, tremendous urban growth, and the
solidification of a barrio identity. Historian
Joel Horowitz examines four types of
organizations: football clubs, bibliotecas
populares (popular libraries), sociedades de
fomento (development societies that pushed for
barrio improvements), and universidades populares
(popular universities that provided practical
training beyond the primary school level). All
four types became important social centers and
were connected to the political world. The book
focuses on the period from the passage of a voting
reform law in 1912, which made male-citizen voting
obligatory and fraud more difficult, to the
military coup of 1943. The book shows how civic
associations helped create the social world of the
city, focusing especially on the part they played
in the development of the sense of barrio. It
demonstrates how civic associations became vital
links in the system of politics that emerged,
creating spaces for politicians to build
connections to different communities.
  Participatory Design and Self-building in Shared
Urban Open Spaces Carolin Mees,2018-04-12 The book
investigates the development of community gardens
with self-built structures, which have existed as
a shared public open space land use form in New
York City’s low-come neighborhoods like the South
Bronx since the 1970s. These gardens have
continued to be part of the urban landscape until
today, despite conflicting land use interests,
changing residents groups and contradictory city
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planning. Both community gardens and self-built
structures are created in a participatory design
and self-built effort by urban residents and are
an expression of the individual gardeners’
preferences, their cultural background and the
decisions made by the managing residents’ group in
regards to the needs of their neighborhood.
Ultimately community gardens with self-built
structures are an expression of the people’s will
to commonly use this land for open and enclosed
structures next to their homes in the city and
need to be included in future urban planning.
  Green Is the New Red Will Potter,2011-04-12 An
insider tells how environmentalists and animal
rights activists have become the number one
domestic terrorism threat.
  The Arts ,
  Hong Kong and Bollywood Joseph Tse-Hei
Lee,Satish Kolluri,2016-09-27 This volume examines
the transmission, reception, and reproduction of
new cinematic styles, meanings, practices, and
norms in early twenty-first-century Asia. Hong
Kong and Bollywood offers new answers to the field
of inter-Asian cultural studies, which has been
energized by the trends towards transnationalism
and translatability. It brings together a team of
international scholars to capture the latest
development in the film industries of Hong Kong
and Mumbai, and to explore similar cross-cultural,
political, and socioeconomic issues. It also
explains how Hong Kong and Bollywood filmmakers
have gone beyond the traditional focus on
nationalism, urbanity and biculturalism to
reposition themselves as new cultural forces in
the pantheon of global cinema.
  Wind Power in China Julia Kirch
Kirkegaard,2018-11-12 Whilst China’s growing
economy is widely regarded as being responsible
for severe environmental degradation and a high
reliance on energy from fossil fuels, China is
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emerging as a potential leader in new green energy
technologies. Outlining the extraordinary growth
in China’s wind power capacity since 2005, this
book explores the deliberate creation of a whole
industry and the strategy of transitioning the
power sector to renewable energy by accelerated
experimentation and through literally pushing the
emerging wind power sector to its limits.
Investigating how wind power may not always be
considered as sustainable in a wider Chinese
developmental context, the book traces the
struggle China has had in getting this high
technology sector to qualify as truly Chinese
scientific development, whilst often being
opaquely at the mercy of foreign expertise,
technology, and certification. The book
furthermore exposes the surprising nuances,
dynamics, and potency of unexpected players in
Chinese wind power marketisation. Complex
interplays are revealed between wind turbine
control systems, algorithms in critical software
technology, relationships between suppliers, wind
farm developers, financiers, the electrical grid
itself, the coal lobby, the broader Chinese state,
and much more. The book has important implications
far beyond wind power and contemporary China
studies, highlighting the much wider story of
China’s fragmented and experimental style of
innovating, upgrading, and greening.
  Transboundary Water Disputes Itzchak E.
Kornfeld,2019-02-21 A thorough analysis of how
effectively international courts and tribunals
adjudicate transboundary water disputes, using
detailed case studies.
  The State of the Field David
Kilpatrick,2018-12-07 The study of association
football has recently emerged as vibrant field of
inquiry, attracting scholars worldwide from a
variety of disciplinary backgrounds. Soccer As the
Beautiful Game: Football’s Artistry, Identity and
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Politics, held at Hofstra University in April
2014, gathered together scholars, media,
management, and fans in the largest ever
conference dedicated to the game in North America.
This collection of essays provides a comprehensive
view of the academic perspectives on offer at the
conference, itself a snapshot of the state of this
increasingly rich scholarly terrain. The diversity
of approaches range from theory to pedagogy to
historical and sociological engagements with the
game at all levels, from the grassroots to the
grand spectacle of the World Cup, while the
international roster of authors is testimony to
the game’s global reach. This collection of essays
therefore offers a state of the field for soccer
studies and a road map for further exploration.
The chapters originally published as a special
issue in Soccer & Society.
  Beyond the Sky James Vicars,2020-09-28 The first
woman to gain a pilot's licence in the
Commonwealth outside Britain, Millicent Bryant
steps onto the Sydney Harbour Ferry, Greycliffe,
to return home on a sunny November afternoon in
1927. But just off Bradley's Head, the Greycliffe
is rammed and sunk by a passenger ship and, in the
moments of her drowning, Millicent's recent life
and flying achievements rise like final bubbles of
breath from the wreckage. Ninety years later, this
innovative biographical work, based on Millicent's
rediscovered letters and writings, tells the
'lost' life of a highly individual, modern woman
whose passions took her not only to the sky but
beyond it. Entrepreneur, student of Japanese,
early motorist, mother of three, would-be
novelist, politically engaged citizen - and woman
wih a hidden love - this was Millicent Bryant,
aviator.
  Chinese Politics in the Hu Jintao Era: New
Leaders, New Challenges Willy Lam,2016-07-01
Drawing on hundreds of interviews with top Chinese
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officials, parliamentarians, scholars, and
businessmen, Willy Lam, a renowned journalist and
writer on Chinese affairs, presents a first-hand,
multi-dimensional account of twenty-first century
China and the impact of fourth generation leaders,
including President Hu Jinato and Premier Wen
Jiabao. Lam goes behind the glitzy facade of
nouveau-riche Beijing and Shanghai to examine how
the Hu leadership has tried to extend the
Communist Party's mandate of heaven by tackling an
array of daunting problems: the weakening
legitimacy of the Party's leadership; restive
peasants; angry workers; political stagnation over
the lack of reform; foreign relations
difficulties; unreliable energy supplies;
resurgent nationalism; and the increasingly
dubious Chinese model of development. The author
assesses possible contributions that the new
classes of private businessmen, professionals, and
intellectuals - as well as new ideas such as
nationalism, globalization, and federalism - will
make to economic prosperity and political
liberalization. The book also includes a chapter
on foreign policy, which contains an insightful
account of Beijing's evolving and sometimes
difficult relations with the United States,
Europe, Japan, and other major countries and
blocs, as well as the role of the People's
Liberation Army.
  The Impact of Information on Modern Humans Elena
G. Popkova,2018-03-06 This book features
contributions from various spheres of socio-
humanitarian sciences presented at the scientific
and practical conference on “Humans as an Object
of Study by Modern Science,” which took place in
Nizhny Novgorod (Russian Federation) on November
23–24, 2017. The conference was organized by Kozma
Minin Nizhny Novgorod State Pedagogical University
and the non-profit organization “Institute of
Scientific Communications.” Presenting the results
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of multidisciplinary studies as well as new
approaches, the target audience of the book
includes postgraduates, lecturers at higher
educational establishments, and researchers
studying socio-humanitarian sciences. The complex
study of humans by representatives of various
socio-humanitarian sciences (philosophy,
pedagogics, jurisprudence, social sciences, and
economics) allows a comprehensive concept of the
field to be developed. Selecting humans as an
object of research opens wide possibilities for
studying various issues related to their
activities, while considering humans within
multiple sciences means that the methods of
induction and deduction can be combined to achieve
precise results. This book includes the results of
leading scientific studies on the following key
issues: establishment of an information economy
under the influence of scientific and technical
progress: new challenges and opportunities;
information and communication technologies as a
new vector of development of the modern world
economy; specifics and experience of using new
information and communication technologies in
developed and developing countries; problems of
implementing new information and communication
technologies in the modern economy; and priorities
of using new information and communication
technologies in the modern economy.
  Handbook of Research on Cyber Crime and
Information Privacy Cruz-Cunha, Maria
Manuela,Mateus-Coelho, Nuno Ricardo,2020-08-21 In
recent years, industries have transitioned into
the digital realm, as companies and organizations
are adopting certain forms of technology to assist
in information storage and efficient methods of
production. This dependence has significantly
increased the risk of cyber crime and breaches in
data security. Fortunately, research in the area
of cyber security and information protection is
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flourishing; however, it is the responsibility of
industry professionals to keep pace with the
current trends within this field. The Handbook of
Research on Cyber Crime and Information Privacy is
a collection of innovative research on the modern
methods of crime and misconduct within cyber
space. It presents novel solutions to securing and
preserving digital information through practical
examples and case studies. While highlighting
topics including virus detection, surveillance
technology, and social networks, this book is
ideally designed for cybersecurity professionals,
researchers, developers, practitioners,
programmers, computer scientists, academicians,
security analysts, educators, and students seeking
up-to-date research on advanced approaches and
developments in cyber security and information
protection.
  The Calendar Question J.Gabriel Koestel,
  The Siege of Tsingtau Charles
Stephenson,2017-06-30 “A well-written, modern
narrative of the political and military events
leading up to, during and after the German-
Japanese War of 1914.”—The Australian Naval
Institute The German-Japanese War was a key, yet
often neglected, episode in the opening phase of
the First World War. It had profound implications
for the future, particularly in respect of Japan’s
acquisition of Germany’s Micronesian islands.
Japan’s naval perimeter was extended and
threatened the United States naval strategy of
projecting force westward. The campaign to relieve
Germany of Tsingtau, the port and naval base in
China, and its hinterland posed a grave threat to
Chinese independence. The course of the Second
World War in China and the Pacific cannot be
explained without reference to these events.
Charles Stephenson’s account makes fascinating
reading. The siege of Tsingtau by the Japanese,
with token British participation, forms the core
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of his story. He draws on Japanese and German
primary sources to describe the defenses, the
landings, the course of the siege, and eventual
German surrender. His study will be absorbing
reading for anyone interested in the campaigns of
the First World War outside of Europe, in German
colonial expansion and the rise to power of Japan.
“Overall the volume delivers a much needed,
interesting and often highly detailed overview of
operations in the Pacific and the siege of
Tsingtau. The volume excels especially in its
detailed narrative of naval and land operations in
the Pacific and in China. The geopolitical
background provides a most useful introduction to
the history of the region.”—International Journal
of Maritime History
  The Texas Rangers Darren L. Ivey,2010-03-18 The
Texas Ranger law enforcement agency features so
prominently in Texan and Wild West folklore that
its accomplishments have been featured in
everything from pulp novels to popular television.
After a brief overview of the Texas Rangers’
formation, this book provides an exhaustive
account of every known Ranger unit from 1823 to
present. Each chapter provides a brief contextual
explanation of the time period covered and
features entries on each unit’s commanders,
periods of service, activities, and supervising
authorities. Appendices include an account of the
Rangers’ battle record, a history of the
illustrious badge, documents relating to the
Rangers, and lists of Rangers who have died in
service, been inducted into the Texas Ranger Hall
of Fame, or received the Texas Department of
Public Safety’s Medal of Valor.
  Business Information Systems Workshops Witold
Abramowicz,Sören Auer,Milena Stróżyna,2022-04-05
This book constitutes revised papers from the
eight workshops which were held during June 2021
at the 24th International Conference on Business
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Information Systems, BIS 2021. The conference was
planned to take place in Hannover, Germany, and
changed to a fully online event due to the
COVID-19 pandemic. There was a total of 67
submissions to all workshops of which 31papers
were accepted for publication. The workshops
included in this volume are: AKTB 2021: 12th
Workshop on Applications of Knowledge-Based
Technologies in Business BisEd 2021: BIS
Education: Trends and Challenges DigBD 2021: 1st
Workshop on Digitization in the Flux of Big Data
Scenarios DigEx 2021: 3rd International Workshop
on transforming the Digital Customer Experience
iCRM 2021: 6th International Workshop on
Integrated Social CRM QOD 2021: 4th Workshop on
Quality of Open Data BITA 2021: 12th Workshop on
Business and IT Alignment BSCT 2021: 4th Workshop
on Blockchain and Smart Contract Technologies
  Unconventional Monetary Policy and Financial
Stability Alexis Stenfors,Jan
Toporowski,2020-07-15 Since the financial crisis
of 2008-09, central bankers around the world have
been forced to abandon conventional monetary
policy tools in favour of unconventional policies
such as quantitative easing, forward guidance,
lowering the interest rate paid on bank reserves
into negative territory, and pushing up prices of
government bonds. Having faced a crisis in its
banking sector nearly a decade earlier, Japan was
a pioneer in the use of many of these tools.
Unconventional Monetary Policy and Financial
Stability critically assesses the measures used by
Japan and examines what they have meant for the
theory and practice of economic policy. The book
shows how in practice unconventional monetary
policy has worked through its impact on the
financial markets. The text aims to generate an
understanding of why such measures were introduced
and how the Japanese system has subsequently
changed regarding aspects such as governance and
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corporate balance sheets. It provides a
comprehensive study of developments in Japanese
money markets with the intent to understand the
impact of policy on the debt structures that
appear to have caused Japan’s deflation. The
topics covered range from central bank
communication and policymaking to international
financial markets and bank balance sheets. This
text is of great interest to students and scholars
of banking, international finance, financial
markets, political economy, and the Japanese
economy.
  Rediscovering Fire Guinevere Liberty Nell,2010
In this book, Guinevere Liberty Nell visits this
historical laboratory of social science to study
the lessons in basic economics that it teaches.
Nell observes that the founders of the Soviet
experiment, Lenin and other Bolshevik leaders,
wrote volumes of articles and books on Marxist
theory and then proceeded to enact the very
policies that they promised. Therefore the Soviet
experiment provides an ideal lens through which to
view the consequences of various interpretations
of economic theories and Marxist theories.
However, despite the wealth of information
available on the Soviet experiment, few writers
have closely analyzed this historical process and
what lessons it might offer for market economies.
In this book, Nell carefully considers Soviet
theory and practice, and draws out the lessons
that Soviet planners learned. Each chapter
considers one theory; the experience in the Soviet
Union of policies based on this theory, and the
reforms that planners implemented as the system
evolved as well as in response to changes in the
local and international conditions; and the
lessons for market economies that this experience
offers. Nell's lessons capture the dynamic nature
of the economy and illustrate insights from the
debate between socialists and Austrian economists.
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They should be useful and informative not only for
readers interested in basic economics, but also
for economists interested in heterodox approaches
to economic modeling and theory, as well as for
the citizen interested in rethinking the
assumptions underlying mainstream policy debates.
  Being and Creation in the Theology of John
Scottus Eriugena Sergei N. Sushkov,2017-08-09
Despite his prominent role in the formation of
Christian thought, John Scottus Eriugena still
remains an enigmatic figure whose background and
potential arouse a great deal of scholarly
interest. This is true especially today, when
faith seeks to regenerate: his honesty and
profundity encourage us in our search for the
authentic teaching of Christ. As a theologian who
strongly believes in human dignity as equal to
that of the imago dei, Eriugena helps us meet
Christ again and follow him towards a new horizon
of being. What makes Eriugena’s theology unique is
his innovative approach to theological thinking,
which is to be properly understood, as argued in
this book, in terms of the paradigmatic shift from
metaphysics to dialectic. The way we think, while
trying to adopt and follow the truth of revelation
so as to get freed from the world of finite
things, cannot actually dispense with a
dialectical treatment of contradiction. And
Eriugena is explicit about this, which allows him
to win a reputation as the “Hegel of the ninth
century” and to make us look at our faith anew in
coherence with such pivotal ideas as the divine
unity, right reason, and return to the reality of
creation.
  Urban Displacements Susanne
Soederberg,2020-12-31 With an eye to further our
understanding of everyday life in global
capitalism, Urban Displacements provides the first
systemic critical political economy analysis of
low-income rental housing and social dislocations,
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combining both theoretical advancements and
detailed empirical studies, centering on Berlin,
Dublin and Vienna. Soederberg pushes beyond
dominant debates by treating low-rent housing as a
unique commodity that provides a necessary place
for the societal reproduction of labour power
whilst being integrated into the global dynamics
of capitalism. She argues that historical and
geographical configurations of monetized
governance, including landlords, employers and
inter-scalar state practices, have served to
reproduce urban displacements and obfuscate their
gendered, class and racialized underpinnings. The
outcome is the everyday facilitation and
normalization of urban poverty and social
marginalization on one side, and capital
accumulation on the other. Building on
Soederberg’s previous book Debtfare States and the
Poverty Industry, this accessible and
interdisciplinary text will be useful to academics
and students in political science, sociology,
geography, urban studies, labour studies, European
studies and gender studies.

Reviewing Printfriendly1911.htm: Unlocking the
Spellbinding Force of Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and
interconnectivity, the spellbinding force of
linguistics has acquired newfound prominence. Its
capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate
contemplation, and stimulate metamorphosis is
actually astonishing. Within the pages of
"Printfriendly1911.htm," an enthralling opus
penned by a highly acclaimed wordsmith, readers
attempt an immersive expedition to unravel the
intricate significance of language and its
indelible imprint on our lives. Throughout this
assessment, we shall delve in to the book is
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central motifs, appraise its distinctive narrative
style, and gauge its overarching influence on the
minds of its readers.
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